
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

 
To: All Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: February 17, 2023 
Bulletin No.: NB 2023-02 
Subject: Update Privacy Notice 
 

In order to remain compliant with all Consumer and Data Privacy regulations, WFG National 
Title Insurance Company has modified its Privacy Notice. 
 
We ask that, effective immediately, you attach the new privacy notice to Every Commitment or 
Preliminary Title Report you generate on behalf of WFG to properly advise your customers of 
the steps we take to protect their consumer information and their applicable consumer rights. 
The WFG Privacy Notice should be in addition to any Gramm Leach Bliley or other privacy 
notices you provide regarding your agency’s handling of a consumer’s private information.  
 
If you have questions regarding WFG’s Privacy Policy please contact WFG’s Compliance 
Department at consumerprivacy@willistonfinancial.com or your local WFG Underwriter. 
 
Click HERE to download the New WFG Privacy Notice 

mailto:consumerprivacy@willistonfinancial.com
https://wfgtitle.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/WFG-Privacy-Notice.12.20.2022.pdf

